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Hello,

I am an Illinois citizen who is concerned about the pollution contributed by coal plants.
Dynegy's Wood River Power Station is located in my hometown, and has caused detrimental
contamination to our groundwater. | am worried about my family and I's health outcomes
following the toxicity Dynegy has left behind. It is important that we continue to keep the
MPS rate-based standard, and not allow our pollution to almost double. Illinois, under new
administration, should be leading us to cleaner, eco-friendly jobs for the years to come, and
cutting back immensely on fossil fuels.

Thank you for accepting my public commentary,
Kristen Mertz

Outreach - 1Mississippi

200 W. Third st

Alton, IL 62002

(618) 979-7988

"Wildness is the preservation of the world" -Thoreau
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